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Meeting Minutes
T-Craft Aero Club
Membership Meeting Minutes
Date: 26 Jan 2021
Location: Online via Zoom
Meeting type: Membership
Version: FINAL
Board members: 

	Name
	Position
	Attendance 

	Ivan Sudac
	President
	Present

	Reggie Sellers 
see item II.A.1.b)
	Treasurer
	Present

	Reggie Sellers
	Director of Billing
	Present

	Jim Hudson
	Director of Membership
	Present

	Jim Eyre
	Director of Maintenance
	Present

	David Thomas
	Director of Safety & Hangar
	Present

	Jim Manley
	Secretary
	Present



Compiled by: Jim Manley
Meeting called to order by Ivan Sudac at 19:01 MST 
New Business
2020 Highlights – Ivan Sudac-President
Treasurer Board position:
The Board will appoint an interim treasure who will serve until January 2022 when elections for that position will be held.
Reggie Sellers will temporarily fill the role of treasurer until the interim treasure is appointed
Tribute for Dennis Wheeler who held the position for 17 years and was a club member for 42 years, 2 months.
Constitution changes are still in the works and will be voted on in the February membership meeting
2 record attendance plane washes
Record attendance at Fly-In
Acquired new C-182 (N121M)
New website in the works
2020 Report– 
Jim Hudson-Director of Membership
Dennis Wheeler memorial presentation. Link will be available in February newsletter.
2020 Year-End aircraft finance review 
Motion to raise monthly dues to $75 and adjust rates to 
C-182s $125/hour
C-172 (160hp) $78/hour
C-172 (180hp) $85/hour
C-152 $68/hour
Vote:
Moved to approve new dues and hourly rates: Gerrard Cattin
Seconded: Gordon Hall
Vote: Approved unanimously
Jim Manley — Secretary
Reggie Sellers – Director of Billing (Treasurer’s report)
Review finances
Checking account $				   $45,519.40
Motor change guarantee refund		   $22,400.00
Savings
Engine reserves 			   $24,880.66
Aircraft replacement 			   $27,678.75
Total cash:					 $120,478.81
David Thomas — Director of Safety & Hangar Maintenance
Review of 2020 activities 
Review of 2020 presentations
Bill McGlyn weather presentation has link
Upcoming 2021 presentations
Hangar project review
Jim Hudson  —	Director of Membership
Review of 2020 year-end membership stats
Review of 2020 year-end members’ ratings
Roster of 28 new members who joined in 2020
Roster of 14 members who resigned in 2020
Schedule Master & webpage updates
Jim Eyre — Director of maintenance
Review of pre-heat procedures to avoid cold start damage
Review of aircraft and engine times and
Review of pertinent newsletter articles that apply to 2020 maintenance issues
2020 – “Year of the Tire” reviewed major tire damage
Cautions about exercising good judgement when landing on unimproved surfaces
Report aircraft damage to DOM or board member right away. Examples of unreported damage.
Report of new engines installed in 2020
Report on repair progress to N121M motor mount
Questions:
Leon Baker asked about installing engine monitors on the C-182s. Discussion followed. Ivan Sudac said the board would gather information and report back.
Elections
Gordon Hall reviewed the election procedures and then conducted the annual elections
Two positions up for elections
President
Ivan Sudac. Incumbent, running again
Call for nominations
None heard 
Moved to cease nominations: Gerard Cattin
Seconded: Leon Baker
Vote: Approved unanimously
Ivan Sudac reelected as T-Craft Aero Club President
Director of Billing
Reggie Sellers. Incumbent, running again
Call for nominations
None heard 
Moved to cease nominations: Gerrard Cattin
Seconded: John Baglien
Vote: Approved unanimously
Reggie Sellers reelected as T-Craft Aero Club Director of Billing
Question about replacement of Treasurer. Board will appoint a temporary Treasurer. Election for someone to fill out remainder of Dennis’s term will be held in January 2022.
 Meeting adjourned at 20:37 MST
Moved to adjourn: Gordon Hall
Seconded: Leonard Erickson
Approved unanimously
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